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We would like to thank all parents who gave their 

feedback on last year’s Christmas Fayre. It is really 

helpful to know what was enjoyed by the parents 

and children so that we can plan this year’s events 

accordingly. If there are any further comments that 

you would like to make please do either come 

along to our next meeting or e-mail your thoughts 

to Mrs McCombe for her to pass on to us.  

 

 

NON-SCHOOL UNIFORM DAY! 

 

There will be a non-school uniform day on 

Friday 11th November 2016.  

 

Please bring £1 as a donation for funding prizes 

for the Christmas Fayre.  

 

 

PLANS FOR CHRISTMAS FAYRE 2016  

 

After consulting the feedback that was given, we have decided to hold this year’s Christmas Fayre on Sunday 

27th November 2016 from 11am-3pm. Please put this date in your diary and come along for a fun, festive 

fayre to kick off the Christmas seasonal cheer. We are planning to provide the following:  

 

 Festive food and drink in our Christmas Cafe, including the popular afternoon teas, mulled wine, teas 

and coffees. This was immensely popular last year;  

 

 Christmas Craft Fayre, selling high quality, homemade gifts such as wreaths, advent calendars, Christmas 

decorations, homewares, toiletries, books & DVDs and, of course, delicious homemade cakes and more.  

 

 Christmas Craft Corner, this was very popular too last year, so we will be running this again.  

 

If there is anything else you would like to see please do let us know as soon as possible.  
 

 
 

HELP NEEDED 

If you can be of any assistance, either in the 

run up to the fayre or on the day, please let 

us know. We need volunteers to drop 

leaflets off in and around the village. If you 

can be of any help in this regard, or indeed 

are interested in helping in any other way, 

please let us or Mrs McCombe know. 

NEXT FRIENDS MEETING 

Our next meeting will be on the 9th 

November 2016 at 6pm.  We will be 

discussing the fayre and finalising plans. 

Please do come along if you are interested in 

helping or you would like to give any further 

feedback on the fayre.  

 


